
Proposed Stewardship and Finance Lead Treasurer Contract Position 
For Congregational Approval, November 16, 2014 

 

The Stewardship and Finance Commission proposes contracting with an external 

person/firm for accounting services in a Lead Treasurer role. 

 

Background 

Since the departure of Nussbaums as treasurers in 2012, Stewardship and 

Finance Commission has needed to look for a treasurer on three occasions. We 

have learned that our lead treasurer role requires a high level of accounting 

expertise and a time commitment that is too much for internal volunteers at this 

time. Because most of the budget year is ahead of us, and because contracting 

with an outside person/firm will require additional budget that wasn’t approved as 

part of the current year budget, we are bringing this proposal to the congregation 

now for approval. 

 

Proposal 

Stewardship and Finance Commission is requesting adding $5,200 to the FY 

2014-2015 budget for the purpose of contracting with a person/firm to fill the lead 

treasurer role. 

 


